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The copy of the Agreement for Purchase and Salle (Agreement) provided did not mention 
interest on the customer deposits or whether items “b” through “f’ applied to this Agreement. 
Please provide a statement addressing these items. 

2. Prior Approval. Pursuant to1 Section 367.071, Florida Statutes, approval is to be received 
from the Coinmission prior to sale, assignment, or transfer of certificate of authorization, 
facilities or any portion thereof, or majority organizational control of a utility. The Sunrise 
Water Company, Inc. (Sumise), was purchased on February 23, 1999. You had been 
infomied, as ia result of the Lake Region Paradise Island purchase, that Commission approval 
must be received prior to closing on a utility transfer. Later, you followed Commission 
procedure for the purchase of Altuu-as. Therefore, the explanation provided in your July 
response lettea is inadequate, unless you can provide a copy of a letter from Mr. John Jenkins 
in which he advised Sunrise that the closing could take place prior to receiving Commission 
approval. Otlherwise, please submit a more compllete statement explaining why the purchase 
took place prior to applying for and receiving approval from the Commission. 

Clarifications or Corrections 

The July response letter included a statement that you would like to request a limited 
proceeding to increase the rates for the Sunrise customers. Pursuant to Sections 367.0822 
and 367.145, Florida Statutes, and Rule 25-30.020, Florida Administrative Code, an 
application fee and a formal request, with strong evidence to justify the request must be 
submitted. !Since the number of Sunrise customers is around 265, the application fee 
required is $500. 

A request for a limited proceeding includes what the current rates are, what the buyer wants 
the adjusted rates to be and reasons why the Comnnission should approve the modifications. 
In your request you stated that the Sunrise rates had not been changed since 1990. According 
to the Sunrise: tariff on file with the Commission, it. Pass-through Application was approved 
effective on December 9, 1996, which changed the rates to $8.85 for Minimum Charge 
including 5,000 gallons ofwater and $1.31 per 1,000 gallons over 5,000 gallons. 

Please provide calculations and details to justiQ why the Minimum Charge should be 
increased to $9.95 for only 3,000 gallons of .water. Also provide the same type of 
information $or justification for increasing the gallonage charge to $1 S O  per 1,000 gallons. 

The original and four copies of the response to the information requested in this letter should 
be filed with the Cornmission on or before December 22,1999. When filing the response, please 
be sure to reference the docket and to direct the response to : 
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Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shnmard Oak Bloulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32!399-0850 

Should you have any questialns concerning the information requested in this letter, please 
contact Steplianie Clapp, of my staff, at (850) 413-6997. 

. *  Sincerdy, 

John D. Williams 
Chief, :Bureau of Policy Development 

and Endustry Structure 

JDWISC 

cc: Division of 'Water and Wastewater (lowe, Messex-, Clapp, Redemann) 
Division of Legal Services (Crossman) 
Division of ]Records and Reporting 




